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Present: Cllr Alford in Chair, Cllrs Abell, Bater, Bush, Winser, Steven, Calkin, Trenaman, Dist 

Cllr C.Hall, and West Devon Cllr James Mc Innes 

Apologies:  Cllr Richard Jones. 

This meeting was called to discuss planning Applications received from Mrs Rachel Gleeson 54 

Pearce close Hatherleigh and Mr& Mrs A&C Brussel. 

Both set of plans were considered and the council expressed concern why Rachel Gleesons 

needed planning permission for replacement windows as she lived out side any conservation 

area.  A note was made on the Returns form to this effect. 

Mr  & Mrs Brussel Plans were considered by the council and a neutral view was given as the 

Council were not aware of what the previous” History “to this planning Application. 

AOB: Cllr Trenaman expressed concern as to his legal position when carrying out Voluntary 

work within the community, when he used his Agricultural tractor which uses Red Diesel, to cut 

hedges and complete other work within the community. It was agreed to write to our Local MP 

Mr Mel stride to lobby parliament to get a definitive answer to this problem. 

Cllr Alford agreed to contact Mel stride. 

 

There being no other Business the meeting ended at 7.30pm 

 

An Informal meeting then took place with West Devon Borough Council Planners to discuss the 

“Plan it” Committee set up, and how the community could become involved in this. 

 


